El Camino Real Chapter

Texas Master Naturalist

Minutes for Executive board meeting on: June 26, 2008

Meeting called to order at 12:30pm

Officers present: 





President Paul Unger





Vice-President - vacant



Secretary Katherine Bedrich




Treasurer Nancy Soechting

A discussion was held on committees needing to submit a budget.

Paul submitted the resignation of Vice-President Jim O’Donnell and Advanced Training Chair Sandra O’Donnell.  At the July 8, 2008 Board meeting, replacement procedure will be addressed.  

Paul suggested a source of identifying our Chapter and fundraising.  He suggested a logo to use on T-shirts, caps, patches etc.

The project committee will be asked to consider our Chapter partners in future volunteer opportunities.    

Recruitment is the responsibility of the membership committee.

There should be no payment for services or travel allowance for members.

Transferring members shall provide all the necessary paper work and pay the yearly dues to become a member of the El Camino Real Chapter.

Volunteer hours must be submitted for that time.  A sign up sheet will be the responsibility of the leader of the project/event.  This sheet will be turned in to the membership chair.  

Paul is communicating with Lee Ann Linham of the TPWD about the Horned Lizard training.  It is tentatively set for August 12, 2008.

Paul will set the agenda for the board and member meetings and publish them on the web site.   

The city of Rockdale is considering a “signature plant” and has asked the Chapter to help identify plants to possible be adopted.

Meeting adjourned at 1:40pm motion by Katherine Bedrich; seconded by Nancy Soechting.

Minutes submitted by: Katherine Bedrich Secretary

